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The Linguistics Circle of Victoria is pleased to present the 

second vloume of Working Papers on current linguistic research in- the community. The Circle, under the sponsorship of the Department 
of Linguistics, includes among its members interested scholars 
from other departments at the University of Victoria, and other 
institutions in the area. The Working Papers of the Linguistics 
Circte is published semi-annually, normally one issue shortly 
after the end of the Fall term and another at the end of Spring. 
Publication of this volume was made possible by funding provided 
by the Linguistics Department. 

The reader is advised that the articles appearing the the Working 
Papers vary in the degree to which they rperesent the authors' final 
views on the matters under discussion. With this in mind, comments 
and suggestions on ideas set forth in these papers would be welcomed. 

While the first two numbers of Working Papers was distributed free 
of charge, it is our intention to have all copies of volume 2 sent 
on an exchange basis with other institutions, or to have subscriptions 
paid for all copies mailed. Those not on an established exchange 
system with us at present will find an invoice enclosed. If you do 
not wish to continue receiving copies, merely write CANCELLED across 
the invoice and return it to us. 

We hope that the response to volume 2 will be as encouraging as the 
response to volume 1. We would also like to acknowledge the patient 
work of Ms. Gisele Clement who managed to type and organize this issue 
in spite of everything. 
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